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9th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents     

Notification of Year 4 Trip 
 

Class(es) Year 4 

Trip to… Synagogue, London Road, Newcastle, Staffs. 

Date of trip Tuesday, 16th April 2024 

Leave school 10.30am 

Return to school 12.30pm in time for lunch 

Cost £5.00 

Reply slip and monies back to school no later than Monday, 15th April 2024 

Other requirements • This trip is taking place during the normal school day, 
therefore, uniform must be worn. 

 
The children in Year 4 have been invited to go to the Synagogue, London Road, Newcastle.  This is part of the RE curririculum in 
Year 4 where they study Judaism. As a Catholic school it is important that our children learn about other faiths from around the 
world. 
 
This trip, as usual, has been subsidised by the School Fund.  
 
If your child is asthmatic, please ensure they bring their inhaler with them otherwise they will not be able to participate in the trip.  
 
Please make payment and provide consent by Monday, 15th April 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

D. Farmer 
 
Mrs D. Farmer 
Principal 
 
 

Payment and consent to be made on Scopay by  
Monday, 15th April 2024. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  


